
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are thrilled to announce it was another successful 

pumpkin auction! While the exact tally has not been 

finalized, we estimate that profits will be close to 

$15,000! We want to give a huge shout out to everyone 

who supported our efforts this year – our generous 

donors, everyone who bid online or came out to the live 

portion, and the volunteers working behind the scenes to 

bring it all together – THANK YOU! These funds will be 

used for ongoing library services as well as planned 

interior upgrades and development of a more robust 

inventory of tech items for lending and in-library usage. 

These priorities were identified through our recent 

community surveys and subsequent Plan of Service 

development.  The Plan of Service can be viewed on our 

website and copies are available at the library. So again, 

on behalf of the Board and the library staff, THANK YOU 

and see you next year! 


